
Triggs Ladies Inner Club Meeting
April 1st, 2015

The Triggs Ladies Inner Club Board met at 6:30p on Wednesday, April 1st, 2015 at The Fire.

Board Members Present: Judy Gravier – Co President, Linda DaRosa – Co President,
Pamela Brodeur – Vice President, Dawn Giguere - Secretary, Barbara Davis - Treasurer,
Governors - Maribeth Brock, Linda Albamonti,

Call to Order:
 Judy Gravier – President called the meeting to order at approximately 7:00p

Treasurer’s Report:
 Barbara Davis gave the Treasurer’s report.

Tournament Report:
 The board discussed the schedule for the 2015 season:

 Spring Training will be April 11th & 18th

 Opening day April 25th, 2015
 Judy Gravier will send email to all members and advise the dates for Spring

Training and Opening day.

 Sign up to play, will be online only and all emails will be sent directly to Linda
DaRosa. Linda will email the names to the ProShop and to the tournament organizer
on the Monday before the tournament.

 Judy Gravier reported that Tracy Higgins will run the member/member with the
men’s.

Club Championship:
 The board discussed a new format this year for the Club Championship

 Players will play 2 rounds in June to Qualify, and player can pick what
dates they want to play.

 The top 4 women in each division will play each other in July.
 The top 2 in each division will play in August.
 This is “Big” girl golf no strokes
 Player must play 8 games previous year and 3 from 2015, and spring

training does count.

Handicap Chair:
 Catherine Parente was asked by Judy Gravier to be handicap chair.

Volunteer Committee:
 Pam Brodeur will organize volunteers to run weekly tournaments.



Rules Committee:
 Judy Gravier will ask Susan Tessier and Denise Turcotte to run the rules

committee

Rules Refresher:
 Judy Gravier will ask Bob Ward if he can run a rules refresher meeting on April

18th

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:30p

Respectfully submitted,
Dawn Giguere
Secretary


